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Note Verbale

The Permanent Mission of Austria to the United Nations Office in Geneva presents its compli-
ments to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and following
the communication no. AL AUT 1/2022 dated 1 February 2022 has the honour to inform that
the joint communication was well received by the competent authorities in Vienna.

The Austrian government is committed to providing a response to the joint communication as
soon as possible. However, some additional time in providing an answer to the questions con-
tained in the document is required, in order to ensure a comprehensive and consolidated re-
sponse to the communication. The Permanent Mission will transmit the response in due time
once it is received.

The Permanent Mission of Austria to the United Nations Office in Geneva avails itself of
this opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Hu-
man Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.
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